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2025 Region F Conference: There is still NO host for the 2025 Region F
Conference. Possible alternatives were discussed such as doing a virtual
conference or hosting at the York Fairgrounds. If interested in hosting, please
reach out to Dwayne or any board member.
2024 State Convention: There will be members of the board attending the
state conference in-person and virtually. The state has seen an overall drop
in participation, hence the deadline to register being pushed back. 
Summer Camp: Region F sent 15 students to summer camp. This is awesome
since last year the region did not send anyone. Keep reaching out to your
council and encourage them to sign-up for summer camp in 2025. 

Upcoming Events

October 2024

Region F Board Vacancies

October Board Meeting Update

2024 State Convention: November 1-2. 

Region F Board Meeting: February 4
(9:30 a.m.) Cedar Crest High School

PASC Membership

Contact Info:

Do you want to be apart of an
organization that exists to develop,

engage, and celebrate leaders across
the state? If you answered yes, then

consider joining as a member school
through PASC. Membership has been

plummeting since COVID and the
board is trying to regain members.

Member schools get access to
discounted rates for conferences and

summer camp,  opportunities for
students to run for positions at the

regional and state level, and have the
opportunity to host regional and state
events. If interested contact Dwayne or

anyone on the board and visit
https://www.pasc.net/membership.

Dwayne Lahr, Region F Director
REGIONFDIRECTOR@PASC.NET

LAHRD@HASD.US

Counties with Current Board Members:
Adams - new term 2026 < open > 

Cumberland - new term 2026 - Big Spring SD

Dauphin - new term 2026 - < open > 

Perry - new term 2026 - < open >

 Lancaster - new term 2025 - Elizabethtown SD

Lebanon - new term 2025 - Cedar Crest HS

York - new term 2025 - Red Lion Area SD 
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Each month, a different council on the
Region F Board will highlight a recent

activity they ran at their school.
Through this corner, the hope is that
students and advisors will be able to

see ideas from other schools and take
them back to their council. 

Each October, Cedar Crest High School’s Student Council runs an event
called Falcon Fair. At the event, each club is able to sell and showcase

what their club does and what they stand for. This allows the
underclassman to be able to learn about the many clubs offered

throughout the school year. In addition, there are food trucks and food
stands where students are able to purchase items throughout the day.

There are also many yard games and entertainment options for
students to participate in. The day concludes with a senior vs. staff

football game. Overall, the event is a great way for students to take a
step away from their regular coursework and spend a day with friends

laughing, having fun, and learning about clubs around the school. 

Contact Info:
Dwayne Lahr, Region F Director

REGIONFDIRECTOR@PASC.NET
LAHRD@HASD.US

 Hi! My name is Katie Idgunji and I am the Region F Rep for
Lebanon County. I am a senior at Cedar Crest High School

and the current president of our Student Council. In
addition, I participate in Renaissance Club, Show Choir, the

school newspaper, accompany the choirs, and play
tennis. My love for student council has only grown since I
first joined in middle school. It is exciting to see everyone

come together to organize amazing events for our student
body. My favorite activity that our council does is COLA
(connecting others through literacy and arts). Through

this program, we are able to read and organize crafts to
do with the third graders. This is an awesome opportunity

for our council to create positive interactions with the
younger students in our district!

Student Spotlight

Council Corner


